
October Purchasing 
 

 

 

 

RFP 24-002 Supplemental Bus Driving Services to Fill Open Positions 

A Request for Proposals was advertised in the Boerne Star and on the Boerne ISD website for Supplemental Bus 

Driving Services to Fill Open Positions. The District is hoping to establish a pool of supplemental drivers available 

until vacancies are filled.  One proposal was submitted. The committee recommends awarding First Consulting to 

supply supplemental drivers to the District on an as needed basis.     

 

RFP 24-003- New Fleet SUV 

A Request for Proposals was advertised in the Boerne Star, Buyboard Cooperative, and on the Boerne ISD website 

for a New Fleet SUV. The District is needing to purchase One Large SUV (Suburban).  Five proposals were 

submitted. The committee recommends Gunn Chevrolet offering the best value to the District.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


